
Larry Ford 
August 15, 1948 - August 6, 2011 

 

Thank you all for your kind wishes to date.  
 
It is with a heavy heart that I let you know that my dear 
brother Larry passed away of natural causes on August 6, 
2011 in Tucson, AZ. The picture of Larry is from 1993.  
 
According to Larry's wishes, he will be cremated. It is 
currently planned that his ashes will be interned in the 
Veteran's Cemetery in Prescott, Arizona. The VA only 
allows a 20 minute ceremony, so I will let you know the 

details later. There will be no other service, but may be a celebration of life after 
the brief cemetery service in Prescott, AZ (possibly the 
http://www.hassayampainn.com/ ). There are no plans for donations or flowers, but 
of course you may give a donation of your choice in Larry's name. Larry would 
want you to remember him the way he was.  
 
Larry was born in West Brownsville, Pennsylvania on August 15, 1948. He grew 
up in Barstow, California. He was an Eagle Scout and graduated from Barstow 
High School in 1966. He was in the Army in Vietnam. He graduated from 
Northern Arizona University with a Master's in Finance in 1973. Larry had no 
children. He spent the last years of his life in Tucson, Arizona, and passed away of 
natural causes on August 6, 2011.  
 
I am sorry for the delay in notification but I was in Tonga and just returned very 
late Tuesday night (8/9/11). My sisters, Bessie and Lora, handled the details while 
I was gone. Feel free to pass on to others who may have known and loved Larry.  
 
Love from me and Larry, Harry (Bessie and Lora)  

 

HarryFordManBch@aol.com  
 




